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Left Bloc in the Austrian Trade Union Federation

Dear comrades, 

the Federal Board of the Left Bloc in the Austrian Trade Union Federation expresses its

solidarity with the General Strike against War on 20th of June and the National

Demonstration in Rome on 21st of June 2025. 

Stop NATO, Stop the war and all forms of rearmament is important for all of us - in all our

countries ! 

And also the solidarity with Palestine and to stop the genocide against the Palestinian

People. 

We say No to ReArm Europe - no to the militarization of the European Union, no to social

cuts in our countries !

We support the solidarity with Palestine - we demand: stop the genocide in Palestine

immediately ! 

/leggi-notizia.html


Long live the class oriented, international solidarity ! 

---

George Mavrikos - International Workers Institute

Bravo to the Italian comrades of USB.

We are all in solidarity! We are all with you in the strike you are organizing against the crimes

of the Zionists.

Long live the unbowed people of Gaza. Long live the Palestinian resistance.

The International Workers' Institute calls on all fighters to express their support for USB's

internationalist initiative.
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